12/23/2022

Dear Parents,

What a Jolly week we had. Our students are loving these Holidays and all they are learning. We taught
our students about Kwanzaa and continuing talking about Christmas. This week during art the children
made a wreath using paper plates, green and red tissue paper to decorate it. We also made a Kinara
(Candleholder) that is used in celebrating the festival week of Kwanzaa, they glued the 7 candles, 3 red,
3 green, and 1 black. On another day the kids made a Santa Claus by using white paper plate, white, and
red construction paper, googly eyes, and red pom pom. The children enjoyed making art projects for
Christmas. The children also played with Play-Doh and had free art. Orange Door students had a blast
making a gingerbread house together. They also enjoyed time at the "FUN BUS".

Soccer: We were so happy to see Jackie, the children had so much fun kicking the balls and running
around.

Books We Read: “The Christmas Day”, “The Promise for Unity”, “The Three Main Colors of Kwanzaa”,
“The Seven Days”, and“ The Night Before Christmas”, The kids showed a lot interest when reading these
books.

We at Kids for Kids Academy got a surprise visit from Santa Claus. We all got to take pictures with him
and get a present from him, Thank you Santa for stopping by.

The children also had fun during music and movement time outside.

The students are always happy to see Ms. Clarice. We played the tambourine and sang Christmas songs.
Ms. Clarice also brought her ocean drum and it’s one of their favorite instruments.

This week we will not have student of the week, until further notice.

We want to thank all the parents for showing us support with what we the teachers do with the
students at school. We want to wish you all a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year’s full of love and
blessings. We thank you for your gifts and wishes for a wonderful holiday and New Year.

May your Holidays be filled with Happiness, Health, Good Cheer, and the Warmth of family.



HAPPY HOLIDAYS!

Rainbow and Orange Door Teachers,

Mrs. Zamira, Ms. Mireya, Mrs. Miriam, & Mrs. Carolina



